Morning Announcements

Friday, September 11, 2015
1. Today is Day 4 for Enrichment Study Hall.
2. There will be a Senior Homecoming Dance Committee meeting today during Enrichment Study Hall in Mrs. Geisler’s room.
3. Seniors are reminded to pay class dues to Lori in the office by Thursday, October 1st.

4. The CLC program is once again looking to hire some students to help run homework help and clubs.  There are four positions open for fall, winter, and spring.  If you are interested in applying please see Mrs. Rhodes.  All applications are due back to Mrs. Rhodes by Thursday, September 17th.  Please see Mrs. Rhodes if you have any questions.

5. Please bring your emergency form, computer network consent form, and digital classroom forms to the office by Monday, September 14th.

6. The National Guard recruiter will be here today during lunch.  Please see Mrs. Rhodes if you are interested in meeting with him.
7. The Hawks will be playing at home tonight at 7:00.  There will be a pre-game tailgate party at 5:00 by the bus barn in the back of the school.  Admission for the tailgate party will be $5 for food and a glowstick.  The theme for the game is black out, so wear black to the game!
8. Happy Birthday to Donald Dums and Lindsay Grubbs on Sunday!

LUNCH

Pizza Dippers

Pizza Sauce

Salad

The Garden Spot

Seasonal Fruit

Mixed Fruit
